Colton City Council Meeting
January 22, 2019

The Colton City Council met in special session on Tuesday, January 22, 2019 at Colton
City Hall. Mayor Lehman called the meeting to order at 7:00 pim with the following members
present for roll call: Jeff Pedersen, Swartwout, Bunde, and Koopman. Madison and Jerrit
Pedersen were also present for city personnel. Jensen arrived ai 7:02pm,

Members of the Colton Pool Renovation Committee along with Dave Burbach with
Burbach Aquatics presented the council with their future plans, including the proposed facility,
fundraising progress, cost of the proposed facility, their hopes for the capital campaign and finally
the timeline that they are hoping for.

The committee will be holding at least 2 open houses in the months of March and April
to obtain the input from the community and they will also be holding a Pancake Feed on March
24™ from 8:00 am — 2:00 pm at Taopi Hall. Additional information regarding the upcoming
events will be available soon.

A motion was made by Jensen to move forward with the committee’s recommendations.
The motion was seconded by Swartwout, and passed with four ayes, and one abstains.

The meeting was adjourned at 7:55 pm on a metion from Jeff Pedersen and a second
from Swartwout.

Heather Madison
City Administrator
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